cOSAIR/ 106 .64

(To Mr. Henry Phipps)

—2—
13, Norham Gardens,
(Typewritten) Oxford.
To June 12th, 1908,

(Mr. Henry Phipps)
Dear lr. Phipps: -

Please let me know when you are to be in London, I am sorry
you cennot be here for the Darwin-Wallace celebration., I had hoped to
have the pleasure of taking you. It will be a memorable occasion., I
hear from Welch that you have become interested in the question of a
Psychiatric Clinic. I visited last year this new department at the
University of Munich and was greatly impressed with the whole equipment.
They admit the borderland cases for study and the acute cases are really
given as much study and care as typhoid fever or pneumonia. This is very
difficult to get in the ordinary asylums I have just had a report from
Dr. Hamman of the Tuberculosis Dispensary, the work of which seems to have
grown at an extraordinary rate. I felt cortain that it would - just as
soon as the people begen to find out about it.

With kind regards to Mrs. Phipps,

Sincerely yours,

Wm, Ogler.
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